
From: Razvan Sichitiu [mailto:Razvan.Sichitiu@blood.ca]  
Sent: June 27, 2019 7:46 PM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Canadian Blood Services- Need to increase whole blood donors in Burnaby to meet hospital patients needs- 
Presentation on July 8th  

To: The Clerk's Department 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, B. C., V5G 1M2 

(Attention to the Mayor and the City Councilors) 

Re: July 8th 2019 at 6:00 pm - Presentation by Canadian Blood Services

Name and contact information/titles of the designated speakers: 

-Dave Patterson, Director of Donor Relations BCY with Canadian Blood Services  

-Razvan Sichitiu, Territory Manager, BCY with Canadian Blood Services 

-Anika McDonald, Event Coordinator, BCY with Canadian Blood Services 

Canadian Blood Services is a not-for-profit charitable organization. Regulated by Health Canada as a biologics 
manufacturer and primarily funded by the provincial and territorial ministries of health, Canadian Blood Services 
operates with a national scope, infrastructure and governance that make it unique within Canadian healthcare. In the 
domain of blood, plasma and stem cells, we provide services for patients on behalf of all provincial and territorial 
governments except Quebec. The national transplant registry for interprovincial organ sharing and related programs 
reaches into all provinces and territories, as a biological lifeline for Canadians 

Thank you 
Razvan 

 Note: details in the emails below. 

  
Razvan Sichitiu 

Territory Manager 
Donor Relations 

T 604-707-3403 | C 604-787-3247 

Razvan.Sichitiu@blood.ca 
blood.ca | sang.ca 

Together, we are Canada’s lifeline. | Ensemble, nous sommes la chaîne de vie du Canada. 

     

 
This e-mail, including any attachments, may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by 
return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies. Any dissemination or use of this information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized.  
Si vous n’êtes pas le destinataire visé, veuillez en informer l’expéditeur immédiatement en répondant à ce courriel. Vous devrez ensuite supprimer définitivement ce courriel 
ainsi que toute copie qui pourrait avoir été réalisée. Les informations contenues dans ce courriel ne peuvent être diffusées ou utilisées que par le destinataire visé de ce 
courriel. 

DELEGATION 
2019 JULY 08 

Copied to:
City Manager


